
 

October 24, 2024, 

Kevin Peart 
Holcim - WCR, Inc. 
1687 Cole Blvd., Suite 300 
Golden, CO 80401 

 
Re: Wattenberg Lakes - File No. M-2004-051 

Holcim - WCR, Inc. 
Technical Revision (TR-3) 
TR-3 Clarification of Disturbance Areas within Permit Area 

Dear Kevin Peart: 
 
On October 24, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety concluded its review of the 
Technical Revision application submitted to the Division on September 27, 2024, addressing the 
following: 

 
TR-3 clarifies the acreages of disturbed areas within the approved permit boundary. Weld County 
needs an updated accounting of areas approved for mining to inform their permitting process. 

 
The decision reached by the Division is: approve. 

 
The terms of Technical Revision No. 3 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit 
No. M-2004-051. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-2004-051 remain in full 
force and effect. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (720) 665-0836, or by email at 
Patrick.lennberg@state.co.us. 

Sincerely, 
 

Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 

cc: Walt Wright 
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